
Memorandum

To: Linn-MarBoard of Education, Shannon Bisgard, Superintendent

From: Jeff Gustason, Principal SM A.

Date: 3/22/2021

Re: Early Graduation

 

Thefollowing students have applied for early graduation at the end of 3" Quarter in
April, 2021:

Macy Deutmeyer
Grace Jessen

Brooke Lane

Evan Nelson

Calvin Pfab

Preston Pfeiffer

Jaddlei Rawlins

Cody Rocho

Abigail Strelow
Abraham S. Tweh

Carter Vieth

These students have a post-secondary education plan in place that has been

developed with the Linn-Mar High School counseling and COMPASSstaffs. These
students are on track to meet or exceed Linn-Mar’s requirements for graduation by
the end ofthis 3" Quarter.

[recommend the approval of this request pending the successful completion of
current course work.
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